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First Aid Training 

Well done to all the staff who updated their Paediatric first aid training in April 2016. 

Active Kids Vouchers 

The vouchers are all to be handed into nursery by 24th June 2016 

 

    Summer Beach Party 

                                      Don’t forget to get your tickets from the office 

£3.00 per family 

          Saturday 11th June 2016 

11.00-13.00 

    
Sports Day 

The children in the 3-5 room will be hosting a sports day on Friday 4th June 2016 

All parents and children are welcome to join in. The event will be hosted behind Daysoft in our 
enclosed grass area. 

Times for parents to arrive will be detailed in playrooms for 3-5 children.  

Big Toddle 

The Big Toddle is happening this year on 10am Wednesday 15th June 2016. 

Our theme is Animals and we are encouraging children, parents and staff to dress up for 

 this toddle. We will set off from the nursery for 10am 
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Holiday Club 

We have spaces for our holiday club for July and august. If you would like to book spaces 
please speak with Selina for a booking form. 

Please remember to check our website and Facebook for our summer Holiday planner. 

Graduation 

Tickets are available from the office £2.00 per ticket. 1 ticket for 2 adults is allocated any 
spare tickets will be announced for family and friends. 

Friday 17th June 2016 

Please bring your child to Hillhouse and Earnock community centre for 12.30 to get ready 
for the graduation. 

 Parents night’s 

Parents nights are happening over the months of May and June, please check 
your child’s playroom door for dates and time slot allocations. 

 

Collection Times 

Our session times are:                                                Partnership sessions: 

7.30-12.30                                                                             8.45-11.55 

1.00-6.00                                                                                 1.00-4.10 

Holiday Dates 

We are fast approaching holiday season and if your child is going to 
be off for a week or two please hand the dates into the office, this is 
to allow us to mark your child on Holiday rather than absent. 

Sun cream and Sun Protection 

Please ensure you are providing your child with a clearly labelled sun hat and cream for your 
child 

Please note that the nursery will only allow children to play outdoors if they have a hat and 
cream due to high risks of sunburn. 


